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October 23, 2017

Mrs. Hyacinth Robinson-Powell
Vice-President

The Jamaican Canadian Association of Nurses
1235 Bayly Street, Suite 309

Pickering L1IW1L7

Canada
Dear Mrs. Hyacinth Robinson-Powell:

[ am honored to be one of the recipients of the Jamaican Canadian Association of Nurses
Scholarship. Thanks to your generous support I am the first in my immediate family to attend
college. Growing up in a less privileged community has not only offered financial and academic
challenges, but has also helped me realize the value of a university education. My lifelong dream
of attending nursing school is moving forward, thanks to generous educational scholarships like
yours.

This award gives me an opportunity to earn skills that will serve the medical community following
graduation. Thank you personally for your generosity, without scholarship patrons willing to
support medical education, students such as myself would be unable to pursue advanced health

care degrees.

Once again, thank you for this academic bursary. I am committed to my education and to the health

care field, and one step closer to becoming a nurse, thanks to your continued generosity.

Sincerely,

Levon Smith



